
 
 

2.4” & 2.8” TFT Change and Availability Notice 
 

 

 

May 02, 2017 

 

 

Dear Valued Customer, 

 

In June 2015, our Shenzhen factory built a new TFT fab.  This allowed us to upgrade many of our TFT displays and promote 

our AFY B0 series TFT beginning back in January 2016.  At that time, we upgraded to the newer generation production line to 

insure longer product availability to our customers. Our feedback from customers is that 95% of them were not able to see 

any difference in optical performance so the upgrade was very successful. Some customers may need to slightly modify the 

initialization code for the new modules.  We have had great success since upgrading our TFT 3.5” ~7.0” B0 series.   

 

We are excited to announce that we have completed the AFY series upgrading to B0 series for the following items: 

AFY240320B0-2.4N6NTM 

AFY240320B0-2.4N6NTM-R  

AFY240320B0-2.8N6NTM 

AFY240320B0-2.8N6NTM-R 

You can click the above link to check the full specification details.  

 

Also, kindly note that for TFT 2.4” & 2.8” B0 series, are now offered with medium brightness, and price is even more 

competitive than the A0 series.  

 

We have limited samples in stock, and are able to send to our customers for confirmation if needed.  

The last buy of A0 series TFT will be Oct.30, 2017.  

 

Sorry for any inconvenience caused for customers currently using the A0 series but we hope the lower cost and longer 

availability will ultimately be of value to our customers. If you have any questions, please contact us freely.  

 

Sincerely, 
 

 

Bill Cheung/Marketing Manager  

http://www.orientdisplay.com/pdf/AFY240320B0-2.4N6NTM.pdf
http://www.orientdisplay.com/pdf/AFY240320B0-2.4N6NTM-R.pdf
http://www.orientdisplay.com/pdf/AFY240320B0-2.8N6NTM.pdf
http://www.orientdisplay.com/pdf/AFY240320B0-2.8N6NTM-R.pdf

